C.Update on “Crescent City” Signage on
Anchor Way. Benches, picnic tables, and
other improvements have been made to
Anchor Way in front of the “Crescent City”
sign.



Board of Harbor Commissioners of the Crescent City Harbor District

DATE: January 22, 2019

FROM: Harbor Staff
SUBJECT: Crescent City Signage on Anchor Way

AGENDA ITEM NUMBER: 3. C. Crescent City Signage on Anchor Way

I. BACKGROUND

By July 26, 2018 Harbormaster (with Commission approval) had the Crescent City sign properly re-
installed. This entailed removing a 25+ year old wood deck.

Harbor Maintenance Staff led by Richard Salvaressa.
e Removed wood deck
e Designed and installed a metal post holder into a concrete pad 12” underground
e Brought in three (3) concrete memorial benches.

o Repaired the existing Storm Drain.

[l. ATTACHMENTS

o Photographs.
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